From: Achim Soelter

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: November 05, 2013

Subject: FCC File No. 0101-EX-ML-2013

Message:
Mr. Ghaffari,
| have finally succeeded in getting the required NGT numbers from the FAA. They are:

NG T130437 / M1021
NG T130438 / M1151

Thank you for your patience.

Mark Walker
Moog NaSS



